Meridian Street Project Update 6
Starting Thursday the 25th, Meridian St. from Easterday Ave. to just past Dillon will reopen to
allow access to Norris Center.

Washington Way will still be closed, but you will be able to gain access from Dillon St. The
intersection will be closed at 4th Ave to 8th Ave.

We will no longer be detouring people through the tennis courts, with the exception of Physical
Plant traffic that will have to use the tennis court to gain access to the North end of Meridian St.

Thank you for your patience while we get this much needed work completed.

Email sent from Jerry Killips, Facilities Manager, on 7/24/24.



